
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 For any questions regarding Power Plans or Cerner functionality, please contact: 

   Jessica Mroz, Clinical information Specialist: 989-770-0489 

   Greg Callaghan, Provider IT Support Specialist: 989-321-0706 

   Kelly Fisher, Provider IT Support Specialist: 810-218-0862 

 

Cerner Tip of the Month 

ThIs pop up is to inform the user 

that there has been an upgrade to 

the base Power Plan. 

 

 

To prevent this pop up from firing 

every time the favorited Power Plan 

is used, press ‘Continue’ and 

RESAVE the Power Plan as your 

favorite. This is found at the bottom 

of the Power Plan once it is 

ordered. 

 


